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The Stars of the Week for the last time were:

Stars of the Week Dates for your diary

Non-uniform PTA –
Chocolate tombola

PTA Christmas Fayre

Class 1 Nativity dress 
rehearsal @ 2pm

Class 1 Nativity 
performance @ 2pm

26/11/21

3/12/21

9/12/21

10/12/21

We raised a fantastic £108 for Children in Need 
last week, so thank you.

Early in the term, families donated food items 
towards our collection for Uttlesford Foodbank. 
They have subsequently sent me a letter to say 
thank you, as they have been able to provide 50 
meals to those in need from our donations.

Fundraising 

Twelve days ago, our school received an unannounced visit from Uttlesford District Council, who sent an 
inspector to check our food safety and hygiene within our school kitchen. I am delighted to say, that Mrs 
Mack achieved the highest rating possible, a 5.

Congratulations to Mrs Mack

This Friday’s Sharing Assembly will be the last 
this term, as the hall will be used for the PTA 
Christmas Fayre on the 3rd of December and 
Class 1’s Christmas Production will be 
performed on Friday 10th December.  Our 
teachers will still continue to award the ‘Star of 
the Week’ certificates until the last week of 
term and the children will receive them in one 
of our whole-school assemblies.

Sharing Assembly

I need to remind parents that if they pay for 
school lunches and/or use our Breakfast Club, 
then they should be paying for these upon
receiving the invoice and they should not be 
running up debts to the school.

Where debts remain unpaid, we will stop families 
using these services until the account is settled.

Reminder

Between 9:00 am and 9:10 am, we have 
decided that the children should not use the 
trim trail or other sports equipment during this 
time. Please also remember to supervise any 
pre-school children of your own.

Morning arrival


